
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF THE 

BLOOMINGTON PUBLIC LIBRARY 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
REGULAR MEETING 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 21, 2024 

 
 
 

The Public is Hereby Noticed that the scheduled meeting of the Bloomington 
Public Library Board of Trustees on Tuesday, May 21, 2024 at 5:30 PM has been 
cancelled. 
 
Please feel free to contact Jeanne Hamilton, Director at (309) 590-6100 from 9:00 
a.m. – 5:00 p.m., should you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 


